



Date: 19 May, 2016.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings from VIYELLATEX.

I hope this mail finds you in good health. We are in the process of writing our 7th Communication on Progress (COP) report. We have completed most of the writings, but due to unavoidable circumstances, we will not be able to submit the COP report within the stipulated deadline, which is 19 May, 2016. Therefore, we request to allow us to submit the COP report on the UN Global compact website by 3rd June, 2016.

Thank you.

Best Regards
Amit Kumar Agarwal
Executive-Sustainability.